
ZION FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT FIRE PENSION BOARD 
 
IN THE MATTER OF THE   ) 
DISABILITY APPLICATION OF:  ) 

) 
FF/PM BROOKS T. LITZ   ) 

     ) 
APPLICANT.     ) 

 
 NOTICE OF HEARING 
  

Please take notice that on Tuesday, February 20th, 2018 at 10:00 a.m., a public hearing 

will be held before the Zion Fire Protection District Fire Pension Board at the ZION FIRE 

STATION, located at 1303 27th Street Zion, IL 60099 regarding the disability pension 

application of the above applicant, pursuant to the applicable provisions of Article 4 of the 

Illinois Pension Code. 

The public hearing will be held to receive evidence and adjudicate the disability 

application of the above applicant. The applicant is entitled to be represented by legal counsel, to 

present any evidence and to respond to any evidence before the Board. 

ZION FIRE PROT. DIST. FIRE PENSION BOARD 
 

 By:   
 Attorney for the Pension Board 

 
Jerry J. Marzullo, Esq.  
Puchalski Goodloe Marzullo, LLP 
2100 Sanders Road, Suite 110 
Northbrook, IL 60062 
847-666-5680 

  
 


